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 The Vermont State Ethics Commission gives its profound and heartfelt thanks to Julie 
Hulburd, its departing Commission Chair, for all her contributions to the Ethics Commission.  
Since her appointment in the fall of 2017, Julie has generously given her time and talents to 
making the Ethics Commission a viable and effective part of state government.  As Chair, she 
guided the Commission and helped it overcome obstacles.  She was a compelling and effective 
spokesperson.  Julie made sure that she was available when needed by the Executive Director 
and the Commission.  The Ethics Commission will miss Julie’s guidance and leadership.  We 
know she will continue to contribute to the State of Vermont in her new position.   

 Thank you for everything, Julie. 


